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Tēnā tātou katoa, 
 
This is the last newsletter for Term Three, which 
has been a busy term. Over the last two weeks, we 
have had the school practice examinations as well 
as the Literacy and Numeracy Common  
Assessment Activities.  
 
On Monday, we had the school photographs and, 
during this week, our Tutamoe class have been 
down in the Coromandel. They return today. 
 
On Thursday, we held the student elections for the 
Student Representative on the Board of  
Trustees, the votes have been counted.  
Congratulations to Isiah Watene-Kete on his  
appointment to this position for 2025. 
 
The start of next term will be a busy time. In the 
first couple of weeks, senior students have Art 
Boards due for submission and there are several 
NZQA non-end of year assessments scheduled at 
this time. The senior prize-giving is scheduled for 
Thursday 24 October and soon after will be the 
Year 13 Graduation Dinner. NZQA Examinations 
start on the 5th of November and continue through 
the remainder of the month. It is important that all 
students prepare for these examinations through 
regular study. 
 
We also have a visit from the Education Review 
Office on Tuesday 15 October and Wednesday 16 
October. This is part of their schedule of visits and 
while they are here they will be talking to senior 
leadership, teachers and students. 
 
Additionally, we will be welcoming back A Troath 
and P Barnes, who have been on leave during 
Term Three. I would like to thank the staff that 
have covered their classes and/or roles while they 
have been on leave. These include S Barnsley, 
who covered Mr Barnes’s classes and A Wallam 
as Acting HOD of Science.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Sage and F Cooper shared the Acting Assistant 
Principal Role, sharing EOTC Coordinator and 
Principal’s Nominee for NZQA, respectively.  
J Reynolds also picked up the Digital classes for  
A Troath. All of these staff have done a wonderful 
job in stepping up and a big thank-you to them.  
J Reynolds will continue for the remainder of the 
year, continuing to cover H Corfield, who is on  
maternity leave.  
 
As we are moving into Spring, it is a good time to 
have a reminder about the uniform expectations, 
particularly footwear. Either black shoes or Roman 
sandals are permitted items of footwear.   
Students who do a Technology Class will need to 
ensure that they have hard leather lace-up shoes 
to comply with Health and Safety regulations.  
 
Finally, as I said earlier, the Senior Prize Giving is 
on Thursday 24 October. As with previous years, it 
is an evening event, starting at 6pm. I cordially 
invite you to attend, if you are able, and to be 
seated by 5.45pm.  
 

The Term Three holidays start today. I wish  
everyone a happy and safe holiday break. Term 
Four starts on Monday 14 October. 
 
Nāku nā 
 
 
 
Mike Houghton 
Tumuaki 

mailto:office@darghigh.school.nz


 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our U15/Year 9 & 10 girls  
rugby 7s team who took out the Northland  
Secondary Schools competition up in Kerikeri last 
week! 
In the pool stage, they beat Kaitaia 1 24-17, drew 
with Kaitaia 2 15-15 and beat Kamo 29-17 to top 
the pool and qualify for the final. In the final, they 
came up against Kaitaia 2 again and won  
36-10.  
This is an awesome achievement for the girls  
considering, for many of them, this is their first 
time playing. We’re all super proud. Thanks also 
to everyone that played a role in coaching the 
girls!  



XXX 

Whakaute  
Respect 
   Kawengā  
  Responsibility 
Aroha Hoatu 
Contributing 
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Dean Report 
Richard Amoroa —Year 13 Dean 

 

Diary Dates 
Monday 14th October Start of Term 4 

Tuesday 15th October BOT Meeting 

Yr 13 Raranga 

Wednesday 16th  

October 

Level 1 Art Board Due 

Thursday 17th  

October 

Yr 9 Raranga 

Tuesday 22nd  

October 

Tutamoe Beach Walk 

Year 10 Raranga 

Wednesday 23rd  

October 

Level 2 Art Boards Due 

Thursday 24th  

October 

Senior Prizegiving 

6pm 

Friday 25th October Senior Study Week  

Begins 

 It is almost time for our seniors to be on Study 
Leave. Year 13 students have been working hard 
revising for and completing practice exams.  
 
They have also been organising their year next 
year - whatever that may look like for them. There 
is still so much to do, including the completion of 
internal papers, revising their results from the  
practice exams (once they've received them) and 
finalising courses and course-related applications 
for next year. We are also preparing for senior 
Prize-Giving and our Grad Dinner, as well as  
confirming our Leavers' hoodies and jerseys. I will 
be meeting with Year 13 students in the next two 
days to make sure we tidy everything up and get 
relevant information to our families in due 
course.  So, still a lot of work to do! 
 
If you have any queries, then get in touch with me.  

 


